International Academy of Engineering
Russian Engineering Academy

Dear Colleague!

The Presidium of the Russian and International Academies of
Engineering Presidents would like to notify you that on May 18,
2018 a General meeting of the IAE and RAE will be held at the
building of Russian State University named after A.N.Kosygin
(Moscow, Malaya Kaluzhskaya street, 1).

"

Registration begins — 9.00

INVITATION Meeting opening — 10.00
Meeting
Moscow to be completed by 16.00
May 18, 2018.
AGENDA: DRIVING DIRECTIONS

Opening of the General Meeting

Mandate commission reports

President B.V.Gusev’s 2017 annual report about activity of the
International and Russian Academy of Engineering

IAE new member elections (full members and corresponding
members)

RAE new member elections (full members and corresponding
members)

The alteration of the International Academy of Engineering Statute
The alteration of International and Russian Academies addresses.
Discussion

Various

Banquet

Moscow, Malaya Kaluzhskaya street, 1
(«Shabolovskaya» metro Station)
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Telephone:

+7 (495) 629-94-31
+7 (495) 629-20-52




